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Ministers of Jesus Christ  

in the World - All the People of God! 

Ridiculous Day Baked Goods & Produce Sale 

Friday, August 4 
8:00–11:00 am 

(Or until sold out) 

Lawn in front of the Court House  

(note location change) 

What was once the task of the UMW is now that of the entire 

church. This regularly held bake sale raises funds for camper-

ships through our church. Anyone who can is asked to provide 

produce or baked goods or make a contribution. 

We will have 3 shifts, 7:00 am set up, 8–9:30 am and  

9:30–11:00 am. There is a need for 2 workers for each shift. 

Kathy Houstman and Becky Young are the coordinators this 

year. Berrie Glick will be our cashier. Contact Kathy 

(lkhoustman@yahoo.com or 563-886-6239) or Becky 

(bbyoung49@gmail.com or 563-357-1245) to sign up for a shift 

or ask a question. 

Please save grocery sacks for us. Items can be dropped off at  

the church or at the Court House on August 4. Please consider  

helping out with this great cause. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mark Your Calendars for Upcoming Events 
September 10 Sunday School Begins 

September 17 Bring a guest to church day 

September 24 Confirmation Sunday 

October 1 World Communion Sunday 

October 15 Mission and Ministry Fair And Laity Sunday 

October 29 5th Sunday: Reformation Sunday and Youth Skit 

November 5 All Saints Day 

December  3 Advent Begins 

December 17 Children’s Christmas Program 

December 24 10:00 am worship and 9:00 pm worship 

mailto:lkhoustman@yahoo.com
mailto:bbyoung49@gmail.com
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Between Sundays ~ Thoughts from Pastor Jenny 

The Joys of Writing  
When I was in high school, I had a tenth grade English teacher who 

opened up my world to the expression of writing. I had always been 

a kid who wrote plays for the neighbor kids to act. I even attempted 

writing a chapter book. (I still have the unfinished manuscript in a 

box somewhere.) The new awakening as a teen to writing has served 

me well in preparing sermons and writing papers for seminary. I  

enjoy writing! As I complete my seminary courses, there will be 

some writing for the Board of Ordained Ministry, but not as much as 

I have done in the past six months for seminary.  

I am looking forward to writing for my own purposes and not because I have to. I have been writing a  

children’s book that remains unfinished, and I would like to finish it and seek publishing. I am also writing 

about my experiences in ministry, namely the experience of being called by God to serve as a pastor. One way to 

sort through the many different encounters in pastoral ministry is through journaling. I spend time journaling as 

a part of my daily devotion and prayer time. I also journal some of my day-to-day experiences. These have 

turned into essays that I hope one day will be in a book. Sometimes I think the book should be titled, “What Do 

You Mean, Called?” (These are on the days when I feel inadequate in my work. At other times I think it should 

be called the “Joys of Serving.” I guess that’s what the ups and downs of ministry is all about. Mostly, though, I 

write about how I try each day to do God’s will… to attend to God’s To-Do list and not my own. It’s hard 

though, because I have my ideas about how things should go. 

As your pastor, I spend daily time with God in order to receive guidance to serve in a way that brings people 

closer in their relationship with Christ. Decisions are made for the church to help us stay true to our mission  

and vision of making disciples of Jesus Christ in order to transform the world. Quality worship, varied spiritual 

formation opportunities for all ages, and faithful stewardship of the resources we have are all top priority. I hope 

you will support the new things coming this fall as they help us follow God’s guidance for this church. 

-Blessings in Christ, Pastor Jenny 

 

 

The Summer Lovin’ Theme in worship continues with themes 

that go along with life in the month of August. Pesky Faith addresses the 

weeds in the garden and in our faith. A Day at the Beach looks at the day 

Jesus and the disciples had a picnic on the beach after his resurrection. Sun-

shine,  Sunflowers, and the Solar Eclipse provides insight on how Jesus is 

the Light of the world, AND looks at the  upcoming Solar Eclipse on Aug. 

21. The Last Days of Summer will address how everything has it’s season, like going back to school and our 

seasons of faith. I hope you will continue to engage the weekly devotionals around each theme. If you missed 

some, they are available with the bulletins on the church website at www.tiptonumc.org  under the worship tab. 

Aug. 6 Pesky Faith: Mustard Seed Matthew 13: 31-32 

Aug. 13 A Day at the Beach John 21: 1-14 (NIV)  

 Holy Communion 

Aug. 20 Sunshine, Sunflowers, and the Solar Eclipse  

 John 1: 3-5, 9-12, 12: 44-46 (NRSV)  

 Backpack blessing-kids (See page 6) 

Aug. 27 The Last Days of Summer Ecclesiastes 3: 1-14 (CEB) 

Worship In August 

http://www.tiptonumc.org
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 Thanksgiving Ingathering Kits 
Each month we will share what is needed in one of the kits. This month it’s the 

Sewing Kit. 

UMCOR Sewing Kits. . . 
Foster independence rather than dependence. Cottage industries often grow out 

of sewing classes where these kits are used to practice skills. 

 3 yards cotton or cotton-blend fabric (one piece) 

 1 new spool matching thread (medium to large size) 

 5-8 matching flat buttons on card 

 1 sewing scissors 

 1 package hand-sewing needles (in original package) 

Wrap sewing notions in fabric and seal in a zip lock bag. 

Some other kits to consider putting together are; School kits, Health kits,  

Layette kits. 

The 2017 Ingathering brochure is available at the back of the sanctuary and in 

the office. Here are a few helpful reminders when putting together kits: 

Use ONLY the list of items provided for the kits. 

Use ONLY new and unwashed items in kits. 

Use ONLY items that have NO political or religious icons, slogans,  

emblems or sayings. 

Send toothbrushes and soap in ORIGINAL wrappers. 

Send money for toothpaste separately on remittance form, NOT in kit. 

You may send empty school bags; they are valued at $3 each. 

Baby sweaters/jackets may be sent and are valued at $6 each. 

 

 

Mission Market 
The Mission Market is now open for fresh  

garden produce in the Gathering Place. If  

you have extra produce you’d like to donate, 

please bring it to the church. Any FREEWILL  

DONATIONS given for the fruits and  

vegetables will go to mission projects. Thanks! 

 

 

Missions 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Saturday, August 12 

Saturday, August 26 

11:00 am till noon 

 

 

But God made the 

earth by his might;  

he shaped the world  

by his wisdom,  

crafted the skies  

by his knowledge. 
-Jeremiah 10:12 

 

HACAP Food Pantry 

August 4  3:30-4:30 

Methodist Church  

Parking Lot 
 (If you can volunteer Aug 4, 

contact the church office or 

Bobbie Lieser.) 
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Spiritual Formation 

 

 

God expects to 

hear from you, 
before you can 
expect to hear 
from Him.  

–William Gurnall 

 

 

Give Online 
Who: Anyone wanting to give who 

has a bank account, credit card, or 

debit card. 

What: Give securely online as a  

one-time payment or automatically 

recurring payment. 

When: Anytime, and especially 

when you’ll be gone for vacation, 

family events, athletic tournaments, 

etc. 

Why: Why use online? It is simple, 

convenient, no checks to write, can 

be one-time or automatically 

recurring; Why give? Financial  

stewardship is a spiritual discipline, 

partnering with others to do God’s 

work in the world. 

Where: http://www.tiptonumc.org 

How: Click the Give Now button, 

setup an account, and submit your 

gift. 

 

 

 

Worship Time Change for Fall Beginning September 10 
For the past six months there has been a lot of conversation in Creative  

Worship and among the staff about how we can create more space for groups 

on Sunday morning and get more time for ministry. We think that we have 

figured out how to do that with only minimal effect on the current school year 

schedule. 

Here is the proposed Sunday morning schedule: 

8:30 am – 12:30 pm Nursery available  

8:15 – 8:45 am Choir Kids Practice with Denise Cartwright 

8:45 am – 9:45 am Adult GIGs, Adult Classes, Youth Sunday School and 

Children’s Sunday School 

New Children’s Sunday School will start with an  

opening worship in the sanctuary for 15-20 min. Then, 

children will go to the classroom for 40-45 min. The 

opening worship will be led by Melinda Stonebraker 

and Denise Cartwright, including music, Bible story 

teaching, and prayer. 

9:45 – 10:00 am Fellowship time in the Gathering Place for all ages. 

10:00 – 11:00 am Worship 

11:00 – 11:30 am Fellowship in the Gathering Place for all ages. 

11:15 am – 12:15 pm New Adult Classes and GIGs meet 

Justification for Time Change and Other Details:  

1. In order to meet the mission and vision of the church, we need to tweak 

the schedule a bit. Sunday school is just 15 minutes earlier than it was, 

and there is only 15 minutes between Sunday school and worship so that 

people are not waiting too long for the service to start. 

2. More time for adult classes with a second time slot after worship. 

3. More space for classes by having an after worship time. 

4. Fellowship time in the Gathering Place means 2+ groups may meet in 

the dining room at either time slot and guests have easier access to the 

fellowship time in the Gathering Place. 

5. Will leave the 10:00 am time for worship in the summer instead of 

changing it. 

6. Sunday School teachers are able to be in a GIG or class on Sunday 

morning with the after worship time 

7. 11:15 Nursery time may need to be moved to a larger SS room  

www.tiptonumc.org 
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Use Your Gifts – Bless Children and Families 

We have two great opportunities to bless the lives of children and families. 

And, of course, we know serving to bless others creates boomerang blessings 

for those who serve.  Please ask God if you’re being called to participate in 

either of these ministries: Friend Ministry and/or Sunday School. 

Friend Ministry: Final Call For This Year! 
We have had a good response with several adults who want to be part of the 

Friend Ministry, but we need more because our congregation is blessed with 

many children! If you’ve already signed up, great - now, invite a friend or two 

to sign up also! If you haven’t signed up, maybe you don’t know what Friend 

ministry is. It is a new intergenerational ministry to connect adults in our  

congregation with children and youth. Studies indicate that children and youth 

who had positive adult influences—in addition to parents—are more likely to 

be healthy adults. Similar research indicates that the “stickiness” of faith—

whether faith sticks from childhood into adulthood—is also influenced by  

having positive influences from other adults in the church. 

Adult Friends will extend the love of Christ and care of the Church by being 

supportive of their young Friend. This may include greeting them at worship, 

attending music or sporting events or other extracurricular events, sending 

birthday cards, making a phone call or sending a text message occasionally to 

say hello, inquiring to learn more about how they’re doing in school, etc. And, 

of course, praying for your friend. It’s really just being a caring adult present 

in our faith community. Sign up today by talking to Heidi Shumaker, Jen  

Johnson, Melissa Roth, Melinda Stonebraker, or contacting the church office. 

Sunday School Teachers and Helpers Needed 
Youth and Adults are needed to serve in children’s Sunday School. We will  

be using a new curriculum and format on Sunday mornings that should make 

serving in Sunday School a little less time consuming for teachers and more 

focused on relationship building between teachers and students. If you don’t 

feel you have the knowledge to teach Sunday School, we will help you – and 

in fact some of it will be done for you in the large group opening each Sunday 

morning. Grade-level teachers will be responsible for getting to know the  

students, listening as students grow in faith, and completing simple classroom 

activities with the guidance of the curriculum. Training is provided and sup-

port will be given each week. Each classroom needs three people who will 

work together to lead. Concerned about missing your adult group time? Adult 

groups will also be offered after worship on Sundays as well (see page 4 for 

more information), so teachers can be in an adult group on Sunday as well. 

Please consider this opportunity for ministry. Contact Melinda Stonebraker 

with questions or to say “YES”! 

Sunday Schedule  

8:00 Prayer 

9:30 Worship 

10:30ish Fellowship Coffee in the 

Gathering Place 

GIG Times and Locations 
During Summer: 

Tuesdays 1:00 pm – Room 113 

Thursdays 10:00 am – Room 113 

Bible Study 2nd Wednesday of the 

month at 1:30 pm – Wesley Room 

Devotion Guides Available 

Devotions for the “Summer Lovin” 

theme are available weekly on our 

website and in the sanctuary. 

Can’t Make Worship?  

Visit the Website. 
Weekly Sermons and Bulletins are 

posted at tiptonumc.org. If you miss 

worship, catch up at the website  

tiptonumc.org. If you want to give 

online, that is available at the web-

site too. 

 

I used to ask God  

to help me.  

Then I asked if  

I might help Him.  

I ended up by  

asking God to do  

His work through me.  
–Hudson Taylor 

 

www.tiptonumc.org 
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Youth News 

Schedule for Monthly Youth 

Meetings:  
5:30–7:00 Grades 5–7; 6:30–8:30  

Grades 8–12. Common Supper is  

shared 6:30–7:00.  

Youth Group Spring/Summer  

Calendar  

August 

2nd – 5th to 12th grade, 

Pool Party 

7–8:30 pm 

19th  

5th to 12th grade, Canoe Trip! - 

Adults welcome and needed too!! 

 

We have known  

and have believed 

the love that God 

has for us.  

God is love,  
and those who  

remain in love  

remain in God  

and God  

remains in them.   

-1 John 4:16 
 

 

Thank You to the youth 

who helped paint the Little 

Friends Preschool classroom. 

It will be finished in early 

August and a mural painted 

on the wall. It was a fun day 

painting with the youth! And 

the room is much brighter 

now!  

-Pastor Jenny 

 

 

 

Pool Party! 
Join us August 2nd, 7 to 8:30 pm at James Kenney Aquatic Center for pool 

party! Invite friends (5th to 12th grade) and come join the fun! 

No charge! 

Youth Group Canoe Trip 
The details are finally all set for Youth Group Canoe 

Trip. It is August 19 from 9-5! We will be meeting at 

and leaving from the church. Invite your friends 

along, just be sure they fill out a form and have in by 

deadline. Contact the office for a permission form. 

We do need LOTS of adults to make this happen. Don’t even have to be  

parents; invite along aunts, uncles, your confirmation mentors . . . just have 

them fill out a form and turn it in! We have plenty of canoes ready for us, but 

if there isn’t enough adults we will have to limit youth to keep ratios for this to 

be safe for all. 

If you have more questions please let me know! 

Form and money due by August 12th to UMC office or Bobbie Lieser. 

Office address is 607 Lynn Street.  

Youth Group Leaders 

Backpack Blessing in Worship, Aug. 20 
All children, youth, and adults are invited to bring their backpack, book, back, 

or work bag to receive a blessing. In worship we will bless the students,  

teachers, and others who help make the school year and work year a success.  

Children of all ages may bring their bag up for “From A Child’s Point of 

View” time. 
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From Wesley United Methodist Church (Muscatine): 
Dear members of First United Methodist Church, 

We at Wesley send you our heartfelt thanks for your very generous donation. 

Obviously, as a musician, you understand the magnitude of our loss when our 

great pipe organ was destroyed by the March tornado. After the storm, with a 

gaping hole in the ceiling of the chancel and debris scattered over the area, the 

pipes of the organ, as well as the console, looked like pick-up sticks. So sad…  

But above all, the large cross that hangs from the ceiling in the sanctuary was 

still hanging – with rubble all around. That has been a source of inspiration for 

us. 

Good progress has been made in the repair work, and the organ committee is 

close to a decision on the organ. As you can well imagine, it will be years – 3 

to 5 – before the organ is built and installed. 

Support from other churches and other Christians has been overwhelming. 

God does have a plan for us all. 

We thank you again! 

God’s blessings, 

The Members of Wesley United Methodist 

 

 

 

We would like to extend a special invitation  

to our church family, to attend our  

60th Anniversary Celebration 

Saturday, August 5 

11:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

Tipton Senior Center 

No gifts please. 

Ken and Lorna Muller 

 

Open house to celebrate  

Pat Tate’s 95th Birthday!!  
Saturday, August 19th  

Cedar Manor from 1-3 pm 

No gifts please.  

 
 

 
Cabinet free to a good home. You 

haul it. Call the church office to  

arrange pick up.  886-2331  GONE! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

God’s love never ceases. 

Never...  
God doesn’t love us less 

if we fail or more  
if we succeed.  

God’s love never 
ceases. 

–Max Lucado 
 
 
 

www.tiptonumc.org 

News 
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News 

 

 

Make no  

mistake about it, 

responsibilities  
toward other  

human beings  

are the greatest 

blessings God can 

send us.  
–Dorothy Dix 

  

 
 

 

 

IT’S TOO HOT to be outside so why not come play hand chimes! I would 

like to have everyone meet on Wednesday, August 23, at 6 pm. There is a 

great new piece to learn with the hope of playing it in late September or early 

October. Remember, being able to read music is not a requirement; just need 

to know how to count. 

Judy Rouse 

 

Have you ever dreamed of having a great job 

with an awesome title like . . . Barista! 

The new Oasis Coffee Shop is looking for volunteers 

to fill such a title. If this is something that might  

interest you, stop by and talk to Diana Gilbert or give 

her a call at 886-3830.  

The objective of the nonprofit coffee shop is to provide after school activities 

for kids as well as groups and classes for adults. It may involve music, drama 

or even a little tutoring for those that need it. There will also be bible study 

groups, knitting classes and a number of special events.  

In addition to supporting programs for youth, each month 10 percent of sales 

will go to either the Friends of the Animals, the Food Pantry, Backpack  

Buddies or the Ministerial Fund. 

If you get a chance, stop by and have a cup of your favorite caffeinated  

(or decaffeinated) beverage. It’s a wonderful place to meet with friends or sit 

with a good book! Oasis hours are Monday through Friday from 7:30 am till 

1:00 pm and 3:00 till 7:00 pm. Saturdays from 7:30 am till 1:00 pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Christian Chaos is 

looking for an experienced keyboard player beginning this summer. If you are 

interested please contact the church office for additional details. This is a 

great ministry opportunity to get more involved….and with a fun group of 

musicians! Contact the church office for details. 

We would also like to thank Andrew Allen for being our keyboard player for 

the last year and a half! We wish him the best of luck with his new endeavors. 

www.tiptonumc.org 

Children at VBS stuck their names 

and sins on the cross, while learning 

that Jesus loves and forgives. 
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1 – Emersen Coppess, Deb Eisele, Curtis Kuehl, Brian 

Schmidt, Dawn Spickermann, Leslie  

Timmerman, Ronald & Daisy Wingert  

2 – Jaxon Huston, Larry Rochau, Mike & Deb Eisele  

3 – Jarod Bormann, Robert Friday, Shane & Christine 

Boeve  

4 – Steve & Cheryl Person  

5 – Rhonda Waugh 

6 – Larry Hostler, Gary Kline, Jim & Lisa Allen  

7 – Jerry & Betty Elijah, Todd & Kelly Huston, 

 Bob & Becky Young 

8 – Jim Allen, Gretta Harper, Linda Wood, Greg & 

Sandy Brown  

9 – Sandy Fedler, Aron Keller, Ron Schroeder,  

Richard Ward, Ken & Lorna Muller  

10 – Kim Anderson, Barb Cawiezell, Allan Charette & 

Deb Conant  

11 – Clara Eves, Michael Nissen, Madison O’Leary, 

Joyce Slach 

12 – Leanne Boots, Deb Conant, Dave & Becky  

Fetterman  

13 – Kyler Donohoe, Kevin Houstman, Colin Nash 

14 – Vanessa Shipley 

15 – Christopher Slach 

16 – McCabe Hertert, Brian & Amber Boedeker  

17 – Flynn Hubler, Brad Lieser 

18 – Elisabeth Gardner, Jim Hanson, Cael Ormsby,  

Davis Webb, Dale Williams 

19 – Dan Coppess, Dusty Johnson, Jerrelyn Weaver 

20 – Jordyn Schmidt, Ian Spangler, Randy & Mary 

Bormann  

21 – Frances Ford, Forrest Willer 

22 – Kaitlyn McKinney, Steve Person, Mike  

Semotan, Jim & Tina Jorgensen  

24 – Jacob Spickermann, Eldon & Jo Ann Beers  

25 – Pat Tate 

26 – Ann Jurgensen, Angela Swick, Nick Yerington 

27 – Connor Davidson, Rosie Goodenow, Phyliss 

Mineck, Gerry Reeve, Julie Williams, Jeff & Mary 

McKinney  

28 – Jorden Anderson, Ron & Diane Chambliss,  

Joseph & Colette Crock, Korey & Haley Miller, 

Andy & Kerri Nash 

29 – Bob Butler, Nicholas Eicher, Elizabeth  

Schroeder, Jason Smith, Robert & Amy Glick, 

Kent & Carmen Hoffman, Mark & Deborah  

Lowry 

30 – Travis Person, Jeff & Traci Ormsby  

31 – Linda Hannes 

(Please contact the church office for additions and/or corrections.) 

 

Hospitalized/Procedures: Judy Lukemyres (Deb  

Conant’s sis)  

Healing: Bernie Beaudry (Mary McKinney’s dad), 

Nick Brown, Gary Eichhorn, Deb Eisele, Jerry  

Ferguson, Frances Ford, Marvin Ford, Bob Gould, 

Sylvia Gould, Rex Idlewine, Jen Johnson, Carsten 

Kime, Chris Kuehl, Ted Licht, Erma Lyle, Lynn 

McIntosh, Ken McKay, Taylor Miller (Sherry 

Willey’s granddaughter), Steve Person, Judy Reidel, 

Dawn Spickermann, Mike Smith, Marj Stonerook, 

Jim Thiele (L.Salmonson’s bro), Rhonda Waugh, 

Wayne Williams (Sylvia Ferguson’s bro), and others.  

Prayers for those in Life Transitions: 

Sylvia &Ken Gould  

Individuals & Families experiencing loss:  

Ryan Stonebraker family, Bob Whitlatch family, John 

Hinkhouse family 

Couples/Families searching for the way forward. 

Persons & families of incarceration  

Persons in employment limbo 

Families struggling with the impact of drug and  

alcohol abuse or other addiction. 

Persons uprooted due to “natural” and/or “human” 

disaster; and those who are called to help. 

Persons/people persecuted for religious convictions. 

In Treatment: Clara Italiano, Kevin Lewis, Linda 

(Kay Miller’s sis), Jerry Swinton 

Hospice/Palliative Care: Joe Cheshareck (Gail 

Fleming’s bro-in-law), Ruth Clark, Bernice Eisele 

(Mike’s mother) @ St. Cloud, MN 

Armed Services: Thomas Brown (Seydel’s son-in-

law), Kyle Marchik, Kaitlyn McKinney, Corey  

Ormsby, Chris Paul, Dave Russell 
 

Birthdays & Anniversaries Prayers 

www.tiptonumc.org 
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Liturgists Twyla Hein – Coordinator  

6 –  MJ Heil 

13 –  Barb Rickard 

20 –  Alice Ann Gallagher 

27 –  Candi Dusenberry 

Power Point Becky Young – Coordinator 

6 –  Brian Heil 

13 –  Tina & Landon Hill 

20 –  Alec Heil 

27 –  Renee Mente 

Fellowship Coffee Barb Rickard – Coordinator 

6 –  Bob & Becky Young, Sherry Willey 

13 –  Volunteers Needed 

20 –  JoAnn & Eldon Beers, David Beers Family 

27 –  Ken & Lorna Muller, Peg Adams 

Greeters Becky Young – Coordinator 

6 –  Rick & Judy Rouse 

13 –  Gary O’Leary Family 

20 –  Marv & Kay Miller 

27 –  Kent & Carmen Hoffman 

Nursery Office – Coordinator 

6 –  Jen Johnson 

13 –  Volunteer Needed 

20 –  Denise Cartwright 

27 –  Penny, Davis & Sara Webb 

Children’s Sermon Office – Coordinator 

6 –  Glenn Fear 

13 –  Gail Fleming 

20 –  Pastor Jenny 

27 –  Betty Russell 

Ushers Kay Miller – Coordinator 

6 –  Karen Strefling, Heidi Schumaker 

13 –  Chris & Christina Eicher, Marv & Kay Miller 

20 –  Sherry Willey, Ted & Deanna Licht 

27 –  Volunteers Needed 

Communion Stewards Donna Gault – Coordinator 

13 – Carolyn Wood 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June  
Worship; 6/4 – 96, 6/11 – 92, 6/18 – 71, 6/25 – 107 

Average attendance for June: 91 

General Fund $13,280.15  
Worship Sound System $5,550.00  

Apportionments $125.00  

College Connections $20.00  

Leaving a Legacy $30.00  

Xn Chaos $79.00  

Missions $100.00  

Copper Kettle $208.72  

Christmas Offering $20.00  

Thanksgiving offering $20.00  

Easter Pool $40.00  

Upper Room $7.71  

Shared Blessings $16.00  

Grand Total $19,496.58 

July 
7/2 – 77, 7/9 – 88, 7/16 – 86, 7/23 - 68 

Average attendance: 80 

General Fund $12,208.00  
Apportionments $135.00  

UMCOR $20.00  

Missions $90.00  

Copper Kettle $172.26 

Facility Use $50.00  

Confirmation Retreat $80.00  

Seminary Fund $5,000.00  

Upper Room $9.25  

Shared Blessings $35.00  

LFP Teacher Salary $101.73  

InGathering $2.00  

Bake Sale $20.00 

Missions Market $1.00  

Grand Total $17,938.24 

 financial giving recorded through July 24 

  

If you begin to live life  

looking for the God  

that is all around you,  

every moment  

becomes a prayer.  
–Frank Bianco 

August Sunday Servants Presence & Gifts 
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August Calendar 

Tuesday, August 1 

 1:00 pm GIG 

 

Wednesday, August 2 

 5:30 pm-8:30 pm Youth 

Group 

 

Thursday, August 3 

 9:30 am Communion @  

Cedar Manor 

 10:00 am GIG 

 

Monday, August 7 

 6:45 pm Missions Meeting 

 

Tuesday, August 8 

 1:00 pm GIG 

 6:45 pm Leadership Council 

 

Wednesday, August 9 

 1:30 pm Bible Study 

 

Thursday, August 10 

 10:00 am GIG 

 6:30 pm Chaos Rehearsal 

 6:30-7:30 pm SPRC 

 

Saturday, August 12 

 11:00 am Shared Blessings 

 

Sunday, August 13 

 6:00-8:00 pm Dominoes 

 

Monday, August 14 

 6:30 pm Chaos 

 

Tuesday, August 15 

 1:00 pm GIG 

 

Wednesday, August 16 

 12:00 am Newsletter Deadline 

  

Thursday, August 17 

 10:00 am GIG 

 6:30 pm-7:30 pm Trustees 

 

Friday, August 18 

 6:00 pm-8:00 pm Royer/Paul 

Rehearsal 

 

Saturday, August 19 

 9:00 am-5 pm 5th-12th grade 

canoe trip 

 8:00 am-7:00 pm Royer/Paul 

Wedding 

 

Monday, August 21 

 3:00 pm Circle of Friends 

 

Tuesday, August 22 

 1:00 pm GIG 

 2:00 pm Prairie Hills Program 

 

Wednesday, August 23 

 8:00 am Holy Folders 

 1:30 pm Bible Study 

 

Thursday, August 24 

 10:00 am GIG 

 6:30 pm Chaos Rehearsal 

 

 

Saturday, August 26 

 11:00 am Shared Blessings 

 

Monday, August 28 

 7:00 pm-8:00 pm Creative 

Worship 

 

Tuesday, August 29 

 1:00 pm GIG 

 

Thursday, August 31 

 10:00 am GIG 

 6:30 pm Chaos 

Every Sunday;  

Memorial weekend 

through Labor Day 

weekend 

  8:00 am Prayer 

  9:30 am Worship 
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CHANGE SERVICE REQUESTED 

Mission Statement: 

 Tipton First United Methodist Church  

“To make disciples of Jesus Christ for the transformation of the world.” 

Aug. 2 — Youth Group Pool Party 

Aug. 12 — Shared Blessings 

Aug. 13 — Dominoes 

Aug. 16 — Newsletter Articles Due 

Aug. 19 — Youth Canoe Trip 

Aug. 21 — Circle of Friends 

Aug. 23 — SCHOOL STARTS! 

Aug. 23 — Meeting of the Holy Folders 

Aug. 26 — Shared Blessings 

 

August Events 


